

BBPS/RH/Parent/22-23/139

28 Feb 2023

Dear Parents,

As the annual examination comes to an end for classes IX and XI on 4th March'23, it has been customary for the school to hold Provisional classes for classes X & XII every year to ensure the timely completion of syllabus. This year these classes will commence from 10th March'23. The time table for the same will be shared shortly.

You are requested to ensure that your wards attend these classes regularly. Also note that staff members will be on CBSE duty for invigilation & evaluation, some of the classes will be rescheduled. The information for the same will be provided on those specific days.

Regards

Geeta Gangwani

(Principal)